Gentet, Matthias

From: Ben Castell

Sent: 29 June 2017 12:21

To: Castell, Ben

Subject: Fw: Comments on 2017/2383/P have been received by the council.

Sent from Qutlook

From: planning@camden.gov.uk <planning@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 May 2017 16:49
To: I

Subject: Comments on 2017/2383/P have been received by the council.

| live on York Rise, close to Grove End House, and have an interest in positive, sustainable development in the area. | attended a
presentation by Michael Pawlyn about the proposed development of Grove End House in November and was impressed with
the commitment to reduce carbon emissions while, at the same time, offering improvements to a historic building. We need to
find ways to upgrade the energy performance of existing buildings and this is often regarded as impossible when it comes to
conservation areas and listed buildings. This application shows how it is possible to do this while also enhancing the appearance
of the historic building. It will be a good precedent and | believe it should be supported
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